
Redacted 

Sent: 10/28/2013 10:35:53 AM 
To: Battis, Jeremy (jeremy.battis@cpue.ea.gov) 

Baker, Simon (simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov); Elizabeth Kelly 
' (ekelly@marinenergy.com); Dawn Weisz (dweisz@marinenergy.com); Beckie 

Menten (bmenten@marinenergy.com); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Maguire, William 
(William. Maguirct® cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted Goldstein. Larrv 
l/0=PG&E/OU=Coroorate/cn=ReciDients/cn=L 1GF1: Redacted 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: Re: PG&E representatives for MEA-PG&E-ED meeting Wednesday 

Hi Jeremy, 

I have copied the folks from PG&E that currently plan to attend. I will follow up with MEA 
and you in a separate email on potential agenda items. 

Redacte 

On Oct 28, 2013, at 10:31 AM, "Battis, Jeremy" <jereroy.battis@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Redact 

I'm checking in with you to see if you have staff named who will be 
representing PG&E at Wednesday's mediation meeting. I believe the MEA staff 
included here in the cc field are the ones expected to represent MEA. 

Also, I have asked MEA to come up with a few agenda items and to potentially 
coordinate this task with PG&E. You can also send agenda items directly to me 
or call me to discuss if you prefer. 

Thank you, 

mailto:jeremy.battis@cpue.ea.gov
mailto:simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:ekelly@marinenergy.com
mailto:dweisz@marinenergy.com
mailto:bmenten@marinenergy.com
mailto:jereroy.battis@cpuc.ca.gov


SB GT&S 0658407 


